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From:

Sent: 10 May 2018 20:14

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Robertsbridge - plans to extend the steam train line

To the Department of Transport and Works.

Much as I like steam trains, I am writing to STRONGLY object to the above proposal for the following
reasons:

I am a regular user of the A21 and it is already very congested and dangerous. There are often long delays,
specially during the summer when people are heading to the coast, which will be the peak season for the

trains as well. It is absolutely ludicrous to close the road to allow a steam train through.

I understand there will be an increased risk of flooding.. There has already been a large amount of money
spent to reduce the risk of flooding in Robertsbridge.

Lynda Primrose
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